
VATICAN II: CELEBRATING 50 YEARS
Pope Benedict XVI has declared that a Year of Faith will begin October 11, 2012 and conclude November 24, 2013, the Solemnity of Our Lord

Jesus Christ, Universal King. The first day of the Year of Faith is the fiftieth anniversary of the opening of the Second Vatican
Council. This year’s Fall Lecture Series will focus on the important documents and themes of this important council in the life of our Church.

Our Fall Lecture Series continues this week:

ON CHURCH: 50 YEARS OF LUMEN GENTIUM
(Dogmatic Constitution on the Church)

Join us Wednesday, October 17 or Thursday, October 18

Our speaker on Wednesday is
Mr. Marc J. DelMonico, MDiv, MA

(PhD candidate, The Catholic University of America)
Mr. Marc DelMonico is a PhD candidate working on his dissertation in historic and systematic theology at the Catholic
University of America. His academic background is in the areas of theology of church, ecumenical theology, and liturgical
theology. Marc also has an extensive ministry background, having been involved in urban parish work, liturgy, RCIA, pastoral
care, and ecumenical work in his hometown of Utica, New York and in the Washington DC area. In 2011, Marc helped to co-
found Perisphere Media, a local website design company that works with a number of faith-based nonprofit organizations.

Our speaker on Thursday is
Rev. Msgr. Paul McPartlan, STL DPhil

(The Catholic University of America;
author, Sacrament of Salvation: An Introduction to Eucharistic Ecclesiology)

Msgr. Paul McPartlan is a priest of the diocese of Westminster (UK) and Carl J Peter Professor of Systematic Theology and
Ecumenism at the Catholic University of America. He is a member of the International Theological Commission and a
member of the international commission for theological dialogue between the Catholic Church and the Orthodox Church. He
specializes in ecclesiology, Eucharist, ecumenism, and Vatican II and has published several books and many articles in
these areas.

Fall Lecture Series
Cathedral of St. Matthew the Apostle

Wednesday lectures: 12:45pm to 1:45pm
Thursday lectures: 7pm to 8pm

All lectures will be held in the North Conference Room.

Follow the directional signs to the lectures. Lectures are
free and open to the public. Join us for any or all.

No RSVP necessary.
Questions? Email hkinney@stmatthewscathedral.org or

call 202-347-3215, x530.

Cathedral of St. Matthew the Apostle
1725 Rhode Island Avenue NW ▪ Washington DC 20036

202-347-3215 ▪ www.stmatthewscathedral.org

Metro: Red Line to Farragut North (L Street exit)

Parking: limited metered street parking or
public garage next to Cathedral

($10 per hour before 4pm-$16 daily max or
$5 flat fee after 4pm)
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